Harvey Studios Grad Composite Photos

All potential graduates are required to get their composite photo taken with Harvey Studios in Fredericton. Every year, they send a photographer to the school to save families from making the trip to Fredericton. The **cost is \$25** that is paid directly to the photographer on that day. They only come to Minto Memorial High school the one time. If you miss it, you need to plan to go to the studio.

They will be here on <u>Monday, September 28th from 9:00 am – noon.</u> You need to see Mrs. Caissie for an appointment time. They provide the gown and will loan you a tie if needed. These items will be steamed between students. They do not provide a collared shirt.

They also take a group photo of the grads on that day, so please be present!